
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
December 21, 2017 
    
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
OEB Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2017-0255 – Union Gas Limited – 2018 Cap-and-Trade Compliance Plan – Extension 

Request 
 
Pursuant to the letter issued by the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) to Union Gas Limited (“Union”) on 
December 14, 2017 and subsequent discussions with OEB Staff on December 19, 2017 (the “Letter”) 
Union is requesting an extension of time to file an update to its 2018 Cap-and-Trade Compliance Plan 
Application until January 8, 2018.   
 
In its Letter, OEB Staff stated that in its view certain portions of the Strictly Confidential version of the 
Application are not clearly prohibited disclosures and should be reconsidered by Union for inclusion in 
the public version of its Application. As per the request of OEB Staff, Union will file an update to the 
redactions in its Application with the OEB and on the OEB’s RESS by January 8, 2018. This extension 
will afford Union time to adequately consider and reflect the recommendations submitted by OEB Staff.  
 
In the event you have any questions on the above or would like to discuss in more detail, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at 519-436-4558. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Adam Stiers 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
 
 
c.c.:      Crawford Smith, Torys 
  Myriam Seers, Torys 


